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TO:  Coastal Commissioners and Interested Parties 
 
FROM: Alison J. Dettmer, Deputy Director / Tom Luster, Environmental Scientist – 

Energy, Ocean Resources, and Federal Consistency Division 
 
SUBJECT: Addendum to Findings for Appeal A-4-OXN-07-096 – Oxnard Peaker Plant 

(Southern California Edison) 
 
 
This addendum includes several ex parte disclosures and correspondence received regarding the 
proposed project.  The comments received do not change staff’s recommendation that the 
Commission find Substantial Issue exists with regards to the appeal. 
 
CORRESPONDENCE RECEIVED: Staff received the following correspondence (attached): 
 
August 22, 2007: 
• John Kerwien 
• Sherman Mullin 
August 29, 2007: 
• Shirley Godwin 
August 30, 2007: 
• Ira Green 
• M. Avie Guerra 
• Bill and Clarissa Meeker 
• Alan Sanders – Conservation Chair, Sierra Club Los Padres Chapter 
• Jane McCormick Tolmach 
August 31, 2007: 
• Linda Calderon  
• George and Linda Coudert 
• Patricia Einstein 
• Nancy Pedersen 
September 4, 2007: 
• M. Avie Guerra 
 
EX PARTE DISCLOSURES: Commissioners submitted the following disclosures (attached): 
• August 27, 2007 – Commissioner Neely 
• August 28, 2007 – Chair Kruer 
• August 29, 2007 – Commissioner Wan (five ex parte forms) 
• August 30, 2007 – Commissioner Achadjian 
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